
The Canadian Physique Alliance and the MBPA Van Dijk Classic would like to 
express that the safety of our athletes is our number one priority. We are committed 
to providing a safe clean environment and will adhere to all mandatory requirements 
set out by both the Canadian and Provincial Government.

Ryan Malo promoter of the VanDIjkClassic has put procedures in place (subject 
to change based on evolving regulations) to provide the best care and experience 
possible.

• It is important if any athletes, volunteers or staff are showing any signs or 
symptoms of COVID-19 they DO NOT attend the event. Self-isolation and medical 
attention might want to be sought out for testing.
• Athletes traveling to the VanDijkClassic should be aware of any isolation 
policies when entering the province of Manitoba.
• Distancing regulations will be enforced during the event both back stage and 
on stage. Where distancing is less manageable such as hallways bathrooms 
entrances we require athlete to wear a mask (masks may be required backstage as 
well)
• There will be no athletes or Audience members allowed to congregate in the 
hallways bathrooms or front entrances. We ask that everyone come straight to the 
event or registration hall.
• Hand sanitization will be required upon entering the venue(s) as well as 
temperature checks may be enforced.

To ensure everyone’s safety at both the registration and the event itself the 
following will be implemented.
• Touchable surfaces will be cleaned with an FDA/EPA environment friendly 
COVID-19 approved spray cleaner and or fogging machine between each group 
rotation of athletes. 
• Maximum occupancy will be respected for all areas.
• Floors will be marked showing the flow of traffic as well as spacing of athletes.

MBPA and the CPA are confident that the combination of great staff, volunteers,  
amazing athletes and supporters that this event will go off without a hitch. Although 
it may not be the conventional show format we are accustomed to, it will definitely 
be one to remember. Stay healthy and safe, keep training hard. We look forward to 
seeing everyone this October 10th in Winnipeg.
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